Hazes, Yashica

From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 3:40 PM

To: Hayes, Yashica; Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Rename Broadway Building to honor Ziggy

For the file(s).

Jim

Jim Oweczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
(@mkeclerk

From: Jaymie Keelan [mailto:jaymielkeelan@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 2:56 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Rename Broadway Building to honor Ziggy

Good Afternoon,

I would like to show my support in Ald. Donovan's proposal to rename the building on Broadway in honor of
Greg Zyskiewicz. Greg was truly an incredible human being. His devoted service to our city, community, and
all who were blessed to have known him is exceptional. Please consider approving this proposal. May Ziggy's
legacy never be forgotten by the citizens of Milwaukee.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Jaymie Keelan

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




